Channahon Junior High School 24917 W. Sioux Drive Channahon, IL 60410 Home of the Indians!



Dr. Chad Uphoff, Principal Mr. Brad Homerding, Athletic Director Mrs. Maura Krakowski, School Social Worker Phone: (815) 467-4314 Fax: (815) 467-2188

May 19, 2020

Dear 8th Grade Students & Parents/Guardians,

Earlier today, you received a letter explaining that our graduation is moved back to its original date of May 28, 2020. In order to get caps & gowns into your hands in advance, we are moving our <u>8th grade pick-up day</u> to this Friday, May 22nd from 8:00 a.m. until 11:00 a.m. Pick-up times are scheduled to avoid traffic congestion. Please drive into the school main entrance on Sioux Drive via the <u>west</u>, or Navajo Drive, to avoid traffic congestion from the east. Your curbside pick-up time is as follows:

Last name A - G 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 a.m.
Last name H - N 9:00 a.m. - 10:00 a.m.
Last name O - Z 10:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.

If a parent is unable to do pick-up during these main hours, we will offer some times that same evening. **These must be by appointment in advance.** Please email cuphoff@csd17.org before the end of business on May 20th to schedule that evening time slot. There will be less staff present at evening pickup times. **There are some items our staff are expecting to be returned at this pick-up/drop-off day event.** These items may include:

Athletic Uniforms
Music/Band Returns
Health Textbooks (or any school books/texts)
Language Arts Novels & LA Descriptive Letters (letters to yourself)
Drama Costumes/Props

In order to avoid traffic congestion, you will exit our parking lot to the east, toward Dove and Sunset. The Channahon Junior High Faculty & Staff have been honored to work with your child during the past two years, as well as these historic and tumultuous past two months. We appreciate your support and patience during this time, as well as during our pick-up day event.

Sincerely,

Chad Uphoff Principal Channahon Junior High School

cuphoff@csd17.org (815) 733-0167